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	FACILITY ADDRESS: 5502 Poineer Park

	CITY: Tampa
PHONE: 

	MAILING ADDRESS: Same
	CITY: Tampa
	FLA
	ZIP: 33634

	INSPECTION DATE:

March 29, 2012
	TIME IN:

8:30 AM
	TIME OUT:

11:30PM
	INSPECTION TYPE:

FCE
	STATUS:

In-Compliance 

	NEDS NUMBER:  0571227-008-AF

	SOURCE DESCRIPTION: Fabricated Products Painting Facility

	CONTACT(S): Mitch Elkis (General Manager)

	I went to this facility to conduct a FCE inspection at the facility I met with Mr. Elkis, General Manger explained to him the nature of my visit. After the introduction we proceeded to take tour of the facility.  

The facility received prefabricated wood and metal doors for sanding and painting. The finished doors will be shipped to the customer after proper packaging. The regulated emission units consist of two spray paint booths that use HVLP spray gun to paint wood, fiberglass, and metal doors. The wood and fiberglass doors are painted in booth 1 with water based coatings. The metal doors are painted in painting number 2 with solvent based coatings. The facility is subject to VOC RACT for metal doors, with VOC limit of 3.5 lbs/gal VOC content in each coating.
The paint booth filters covered the entire surface area of the back wall of each booth. Each booth was ducted to its own stack equipped with an inducted draft fun. Each paint booth has a differential pressure gauge and was reading 0.1 for paint boot 1 and 0.2 for paint booth number 2.
I observed two waste containers in containment which had tightly fitting covers. I notice no odor and the facility floor was very clean and organized. All the working area was label properly and all the used paint and cleaning solvent drum had tight lid on them.
At the facility office Mr. Elkis said that he is familiar with record keeping and show me that they had all the record for the year 2010 and 2011 and January, February and March 2012.  

Mr. Chris Scharaldi was not in office to answer how the record keeping was maintained I will call him on Monday April 2, 2012 to get more information in regard to VOC content of some of the paint they are using. 

	INSPECTED BY: 

Mohammad Nozari 
	DATE:

March 29, 2012


